
From: Graham Wetzel <GWetzel@sgcsd.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 5:20 PM 
To: Peter Bednarek <PBednarek@sgcsd.net>; Christine Nofri <CNofri@sgcsd.net> 
Cc: Angela Cerrone <ACerrone@sgcsd.net>; Marissa Gordon <MGordon@sgcsd.net> 
Subject: Resignation 
  
Good evening, 
  
I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the Scotia-Glenville City School District. 
  
Although I have truly enjoyed my time working in both the High School and Middle School respectfully 
over the past year, I accepted a full time teaching position earlier today in another district. 
  
While I am sure that this email address will not exist for much longer, I can be reached at my personal 
email (grahamwetzel@gmail.com) if you ever need to reach me. 
Thank you, 
  
-Graham Wetzel 
 

mailto:grahamwetzel@gmail.com

